
Message from the PTA  
 
Next week we have some exciting activities happening in school. On Friday 10th which is 
Christmas lunch and Christmas Jumper day, the PTA have organized a Chocolate Tombola and 
a fabulous PTA Christmas Raffle. We have some fabulous prices: beauty and pamper vouchers, 
photography and coaching session, £50 restaurant voucher, Christmas hamper, bubbly, flowers, 
holiday and club vouchers and much more. Please check out our flyer to see all our wonderful 
sponsors. 
 

 
 
We are still looking for volunteers to help us out in the afternoon of Friday 10th, so please 
message PTA@stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk if you can help. 
 
Here’s what will happen on the day: 
 

1. Tickets for the Christmas Raffle  (£1 per ticket) will be sent home with 
your child. Please cut out the tickets and return in a sealed envelope 
with money, at the latest on Friday morning. 

2. Please bring in any chocolate donations to school in the morning of 
Friday 10th and leave in boxes provided in the playground. We 

welcome donations such as SELECTION PACKS, CHOCOLATE 
SANTAS, BOXES OF CHOCOLATES, BAGS OF SWEETS. 

3. The Tombola and Christmas Raffle will be held straight after school on 
the playground. 

4. Tickets for the chocolate Tombola are £50p for one ticket or three 
for £1 and will need to paid at the stall. Please send your child in on 
Friday with exact change. 

5. Additional tickets for the Christmas Raffle can be bought at the Raffle 
table. No cards accepted. 

6. We will call out the raffle at the end of  the day. If you are not present 
in person at the raffle, we will notify you by phone. 

 
Thank you so much for your amazing support! We are looking forward to seeing you all on 
Friday. Hope we can bring some Christmas Cheer to the Playground! 
 
 
Please  have a look at the attached flyers: Chocolate Tombola, PTA Christmas Raffle and Easy 
Fundraising Flyer. 
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